

Dear client:

I would like to welcome you to my practice!

I like to offer the best possible services to all my clients and families. This is why I appreciate receiving your feedback.

I have set up a quick anonymous survey, and results guide me in creating services that are tailored to my clients' needs. It would be great if you took the time to respond. Here is the link:

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/?sm=6sbC7Rd2qlplk3IFOyIHjw%3d%3d

Results of the survey also allow me to create eBooks, handouts, resource lists, and online programs for clients, but they also guide me with regards to one-on-one consultations.

Although I do not befriend clients on my private social media pages, I do have professional pages and you are welcome to follow me. I like to share positive bits of wisdom, tips, resources, and inspirational quotes. Here are the links:

Facebook www.facebook.com/Dr.GinaMadrigrano

Facebook www.facebook.com/consciousparentingmoms

Twitter twitter.com/Dr Gina

Pinterest www.pinterest.com/drmadrigrano/

Instagram coming soon

Linkedin www.linkedin.com/pub/dr-gina-madrigrano/3/162/68

Finally, I also have a website where I post regular blogs. The site includes great articles, free resources, a rich resource list, and you can subscribe to my newsletter. When you become a subscriber, you receive unique content that will not be on the blog and a FREE ebook.

Subscribe at: <u>www.drmadrigrano.com</u>